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2022 has been full of blessings for New Life Ministries and, as we

begin to wrap up the year, we are beginning our End of Year

Campaign. After much prayer, our goal is to raise $100,000 for

New Life Ministries by December 31, 2022. Meeting this goal will

help continue the work of New Life Ministries and will bless many

men, women, and children in need. 

Every dollar counts. Will you consider giving $10, which can

provide 5 meals at our Meal Ministry? Will you consider giving $45

to provide 24 hours of shelter to one individual at one of our

homes or $300 to fully operate one of the homes for one day? If

possible, would you consider giving $1,000 to provide one day of

hope by helping operate New Life Ministries for one day?

We pray you may consider being a part of the mission of New Life

Ministries by supporting our End of Year Campaign. Gifts can be

given online by visiting www.newlifeministries-indiana.com/year-

end-campaign/ or by mailing checks to 313 E. Franklin Street,

Huntington, Indiana 46750. 

During this time, we will also be sharing videos highlighting the

ministries of New Life Ministries. Find these videos on our

Facebook page on Tuesdays from November 1 until December 31. 

END 2022 BY GIVING HOPE
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HCCF SUPPORTS THE MEN'S LIFE HOUSE

We are excited to share that we have received a grant from the

Huntington County Community Foundation (HCCF). HCCF has

always been a blessing to New Life Ministries, and because of their

generosity and the generosity of those who help sponsor projects in

the community, we are going to be able to make some updates to the

Men's Life House. This grant will help add a patio space, a gravel

parking lot, a second refrigerator, and a new TV for the home to

provide a better environment for the men we serve. 

MAKE A BID, MAKE AN IMPACT

It is not too late to RSVP to attend the Annual Benefit

Auction for New Life Ministries. There are many great

opportunities and items available to bid on and all funds

raised go directly towards New Life Ministries and helping

people.

The event begins online on November 12 on Facebook. The

event continues with the larger, live auction on November

17 at 6:30pm at the First Merchants Heritage Hall at the

Huntington County Fairgrounds, 631 E. Taylor St.,

Huntington, Indiana 46750.

Purchase your tickets to attend by visiting

www.newlifeministries-indiana.com/auction/.

LIFE HOUSE GRADUATION: STEVEN

This month we celebrated our second graduate of the Men's Life House.

Congratulations to Steven for putting in the work required and

completing the program.

During Steven's graduation, he shared a desire to give back. His hope is

to be able to help future men who enter the home and may begin

teaching a class at the home soon. We look forward to seeing how God

continues to work in his life. 


